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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Star of the Week - 21st September 2018 
 

Reception -   John 
Year 1 -   Lexi-Mae 
Year 2 -   Ashton 
Year 3 -   Jenson 
Year 4 -   Ashleigh 
Year 5 -   Parker 
Year 6 -   Lacy 
 
 

 
Star of the Week - 28th September 2018 

 
Reception -   Santino   
Year 1 -   Ellie-R 
Year 2 -   Jessica 
Year 3 -   Connor 
Year 4 -   Tyler 
Year 5 -   Hudson 
Year 6 -   Mason 
 

Diary Dates:  
Mon 1st Oct to Wed 3rd Oct 

Year 5 Robinwood 
 
Wed 3rd Oct  -   Cycling Coach in school Yr 1 & 2 
 
Thur 4th Oct -   Cycling Coach in school Yr 3 & 4 
 
Tues 9th Oct -   School Photography Day 
 
Wed 10th Oct -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 

School closes on Friday 19th October 
Reopens Monday 29th October 

 
Wed 7th Nov -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 
Fri 16th Nov -   Yr 2 Multi Skills 
 
Wed 21st Nov -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 
Wed 5th Dec -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 
Thur 6th Dec -   Flu Immunisations 
 
Wed 19th Dec -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 

Please could we remind you that weekly dinner mon-
ey did increase to £10.25 from September.   
 
Thank you 

School football team 
 
The football team had a great night on Thursday 28th 
September.  They made the trip to Greenfield to     
compete in their first two matches of the season.    
Confidently, the team won their first game 2-0 with 
some excellent goals and teamwork on display.        
Unfortunately, the team lost their second game but  
returned home with 3 points - a great start to the     
season and phenomenal teamwork and sportsmanship 
shown by all. 

Year 4 Wedding 

Congratulations to Zeke and Me-
gan who took part in a       pre-
tend marriage on Tuesday.  As 
part of RE, we are thinking about 
God’s promises to people in the 
Bible, and how the  promises we make are very im-
portant.  

Amazing fundraising! 

We would like to thank all of our Parents and       
children in supporting us in fundraising for MacMillan 
and The Children’s Society.  We are delighted to  
inform you that we have raised over £600 to be    
divided between these two extremely worthwhile 
charities.  We sold cakes, held a raffle and guessed 
how many sweets were in the jar - a fantastic day!  
 
Thank you all so much! 

Headteacher News 
 
A vacancy has arisen for a Parent Governor.  If you are interested, please call into the school office for a    
nomination form or for more information speak to Mr Farnell.   Thank you. 
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